
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
SUDBURY BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

THURSDAY FEBRUARY 4, 2016 
6 PM, GOODNOW LIBRARY COMMUNITY ROOM 

  
  

  
  

 
 
 
The Sudbury Board of Selectmen will be hosting a Community Meeting on Thursday, February 
4, 2016 at 6 pm in the Goodnow Library Community Room. This notice of meeting anticipates 
that there may be a quorum of one or more Town boards and committees, but that no committee 
or board will be deliberating or taking votes at this Forum.   

 
 

Agenda 

This meeting provides an opportunity for residents to have questions answered about 2016 
Special Town Meeting articles. Presentations will allow ample time for discussion and will be 
guided by residents’ questions. 

 

 Potential Withdrawal from Minuteman Vocational Regional High School 
 

 Reuse of Former Police Station headquarters building 


